

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Reply-To:

Sun, Sep 8, 2013 at 7:18 PM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Stephen

Last Name - Czaja

Organization Name -

About file - I would just request of you to please reconsider implementing The misnamed "Affordable Care Act". It is a naked attempt to strip us of our (what used to be) personal medical decisions. The expression: "nothing will be as expensive as something that is termed free" applies in this case. Americans used to cherish their freedoms. Now it seems most want "big brother" The Federal Government to choose for them. You will regret the day that YOUR choice is given to some unknown political appointee. The whole law is profoundly UN-American. Please kill the bill. Thank you for the forum Stephen Czaja Tarpon Springs Florida